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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 11:53 AM
To: 'Paula Sime'
Subject: RE: RO#448 Request for Extension

Paula, 
  Your request for an extension until April 20, 2012 due to the extra time it took to obtain an encroachment permit from City of Alameda is approved. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 
From: Paula Sime [mailto:paula.sime@cardno.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 10:21 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RO#448 Request for Extension 

 
Hi Barb, 
 
We had some delays in the confirmation boring field work at Former Exxon Service Station 70104 (1725 Park Street, Alameda, RO#448) due to encroachment permitting.  The work was completed last week.  Would it be acceptable to extend the deadline for the 
report from March 20th to April 20th?   
 
Thanks, 
Paula 
 
Paula Sime 
Senior Project Manager 
Cardno ERI 
 
601 North McDowell Blvd., Petaluma, CA 94954 
Phone: 707 766 2000 Direct: 707 766 2026 Mobile: 707 338 8012 Fax: 707 789 0414  
Email: paula.sime@cardno.com                  
Cardno ERI Web: www.cardnoeri.com 
Cardno Web: www.cardno.com                                                           
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